
Responses to public questions raised at the Camberwell Community 
Council meeting held on 2 February 2011 
 

Question Response 
What was the decision on the implementation of the CPZ 
for Lucas Gardens? If it is going ahead when will it be 
going live? 

Response will be circulated at the meeting 

Why has nothing been done about the water being 
splashed over pedestrians at the 345 bus stop Denmark 
Hill, outside Peacocks? 

Response will be circulated at the meeting 

Who decided the police would no longer report to the 
community council? 

The Safer Neighbourhoods Team are always 
welcome to report on their activities as part of 
the community announcement section of the 
meetings. 

Why was the new arrangement of a police surgery prior 
to the community council not advertised? 

This was an administrative oversight and the 
surgeries will be advertised on the agenda in 
the future. 

Who failed to proof read the Camberwell Leisure Centre 
re-opening flyer declaring 24 February to be a Monday? 

There was an error on the original flyer 
promoting the Camberwell Community Council 
meeting in February produced by the 
Community Engagement division. This error 
was corrected in further prints. 

Why can’t the community council agenda and minutes 
be folded in half making huge postal savings? 
 
 

Thank you for the suggestion, Officers will 
investigate the level of savings which can be 
achieved. 


